
A one-stop shop for consumer information on  
shopping outside the European Union.

Consumers must be made aware of their (reduced) rights, and possibilities 
for redress, when shopping in the global online marketplace.

The Consumer Voice in Europe

This study is part of an activity which has received  
funding under an operating grant from the European 
Union’s Consumer Programme (2014-2020).

Summarises consumer rights in  
the global online market place.

Advises what to do and whom to 
turn to in the event of a problem.

Informs what to look out for if 
purchasing. 


